Buffalo Tity Schools

GEORGE R. MCCORMICK, SUPERINTENDENT

Buffalo, Kansas

January 29, 1943.

Dr. Ferrest C. Allen,
Physical Education Department
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

It is my plan to try for a commission in the United States Navy Reserve.

Would you permit me to use your name toward a recommendation concerning my athletic activities while under your supervision and guidance? It would be very much appreciated if you would grant my request.

It was my priviledge and pleasure to be coached by you during the school years 1927--28 and 1928--29.

Thanking you in advance for

this favor I remain

Sincerely yours,

earge R. Mc Cormick

p. s. Please find inclosed one dollar to pay for replacing the K mans celluloid pass which I had stolen from me.

Would you honor me by placing your name on the pass. Thanks very much.